
Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

The school is planning a trip for students of grade VI & above to Jaisalmer for 4 nights / 5 days from

3rd January (night) to 7th January 2023 (morning). The cost for the same would be 10500/- per

student. The students will be accompanied by teachers from the school. We have attached the

itinerary below for your reference.. Parents interested in sending their ward are requested to deposit

the amount alongwith their consent (through a note in the diary to the class teacher) latest by

Tuesday, 17th November 2022.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal

CIR/JPS/GEN/0106

08th November, 2022


